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Comments: | have four concerns regarding the Thunder Mountain Project.
1. I think thinning trees to 70 per/acre is too thin.

2. | have concerns where the roads will be cut in. The map does not clearly identify where the cuts  will be
made.

3. Our property borders the burn control line. | have concerns about the management of the burn and possible
lack of control. Last year the burn got out of control behind our nearby neighbor's property.

4. There is no reference to who will be responsible for the clean-up and also no reference regarding a time frame
for this clean-up.

We are full-time residents and concerned about the noise, traffic and disruption for long periods of time. Please
keep us informed of any changes or plans for this project.

Thank you for considering our concerns.



